


The Sexual Harassment and Sexual Misconduct Policy is now going through the UGC for feedback and 

comments on the language of the policy, and much of the procedure that is involved.  

 Ms. LaPorta stated that she is open to and encouraging feedback as everyone goes 

through the policy that was presented.  

 The policy presented for review has been updated to reflect new regulations from 

September and response to feedback from our Title IX Workgroup.  

o One of the areas we 



o



Ms. Driscoll McNulty on behalf of the Election & Membership committee stated that the results of the 

election were sent out on Monday. 

 We were able to fill all of our seats for both the Clerical and Professional/Paraprofessional 

constituent groups. 

 We still need to fill 2 seats in the MTTP constituency. 

o There is an upcoming Facilities divisional meeting, Staff Senate is on the agenda along 

with Ms. Tetreault to talk about what the Senate does and hopefully encourage them to 

volunteer to serve on the Senate. 

 All of our newly elected senators and alternates will be invited to our May 16th meeting and 

Awards Luncheon. 

Ms. Klien on behalf of the Social Events & Community Building Committee stated $148 was raised from 

the Meet & Greet 50/5sMp4 2
W*0 612 l0.005l00911rG

[(S)] TJ

ET

Q

q

0.00000912 0 612 792 re

W* n

BT

/F1 11.04 Tf

1 0 0  0912 0 612 792 re

W* n

BT

/F1 11.04 Tf
T

Q

q

0.00000912 0 6r1 Senate



 

 

 

 

 

 


